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   Memo

To:
All John Carroll University Departments
From:
Carrie Huszczo, Supervisor of Mail Center


Andrew Fronczek, Director of Auxiliary Services

Date:
8/29/2002
Re:
New wording for First Class or Standard (Bulk) Indicia Mail
TO ALL DEPARTMENTS WHO SEND OUT FIRST CLASS OR STANDARD (BULK) INDICIA MAIL:

Please be aware that the verbiage on First Class and Standard (bulk) mail Indicia has changed.  The OLD wording was FORWARDING AND ADDRESS CHANGE REQUESTED.   The CORRECT verbiage is now:  ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED.  

If this new wording is not used on envelopes, your mail will be returned with an added handling fee that could add up to $3.00 to $4.00 per piece.  

So please check your envelope stock and change verbiage where necessary. If you have any questions, please call Carrie Huszczo at Ext. 3039.
